

Home About Me Contact Me Issues Serving You Media Center

Our District

Resources



Take Advantage of Medicare Open Enrollment
Archived 11/22

Dear Friend,



I wanted to remind you that enrollment for Medicare is now available through December 7th. This process allows for beneficiaries to review coverage options and costs to find the best solutions for their needs.

















My office can help you with determining Social Security benefits, as well as Supplemental Security Income (SSI) and Medicare eligibility.

A helpful website is <u>www.medicare.gov/find-a-plan</u> to compare your current coverage or enroll in a new plan.

You can enroll through a Medicare counselor by calling 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227)

You can also contact your State Health Insurance Assistance Program at www.medicare.gov/contacts or call 1-800-MEDICARE to find one-on-one help.

Remember that before you call or begin research on a new plan it is important to have your Medicare ID card nearby.

For more information on open enrollment, please <u>click here</u> or <u>contact my office today</u>.

As always, you can follow everything I am working on in Arizona and Washington, D.C. through my website (http://gosar.house.gov) on Twitter @repgosar, or through Facebook at Representative Paul Gosar.

Sincerely,

Paul A. Gosar, D.D.S. Member of Congress

To unsubscribe from these newsletters, please click here.

Washington, DC Office 504 Cannon HOB Washington, DC 20515 Phone: (202) 225-2315 Fax: (202) 226-9739 Casa Grande Office 211 North Florence St., Suite 3 Case Grande, AZ 85122 Phone: (520) 836-5289 Fax: (520) 836-9831 Prescott Office 240 South Montezuma St. #101 Prescott, AZ 86303 Phone: (928) 445-1683 Fax: (928) 445-3414 **Show Low Office** 550 N. 9th Place Show Low, AZ 85901 Phone: (928) 537-2251